
Comment for planning application
6/2019/2344/VAR
Application Number 6/2019/2344/VAR

Location Chequersfield Chequersfield Welwyn Garden City AL7 4TX

Proposal Variation of condition number 8 (photovoltaic panels) on planning permission
6/2018/1519/MAJ

Case Officer Mrs Sarah Madyausiku  

Organisation
Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments What a disgrace to be removing the solar panels from the build. All new housing should, by
law, have to install solar panels. Over their lifetime they will more than pay for themselves
AND help to save the planet! On top of that, it will be cheaper to install them during the
build as all internal wiring and external and internal fixings can be more easily carried out -
and they can get the component parts in bulk as well. This is a no-brainer compared to the
expense and disruption of doing a post build install. What are this dreadful company thinking
about?? I have solar panels installed on my roof and they have halved my electricity bill and
I get cash back though Feed-in Tariffs. It cost 6500 to install and will have paid for itself
within 10 years. I'm sure Taylor Woodrow could do all 30 homes in bulk for a much lower
price. Regards, Adrian Tyler
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